
Dear West Elgin Council Members, 

 

I am writing to you to request a waiver of fees for the use of the Miller Park Pavilion in West 

Lorne once a week for a total of 8 weeks.  This would be for a new program for babies and their parent 

called Zumbini.    

 This is a free program delivered by the West Elgin Community Health Centre staff for baby and 

parent. Zumbini is an early childhood education program that combines music and movement to create 

the ultimate bonding experience.  They will sing, dance, and play together while developing little one’s 

social, cognitive, emotional, and motor skills. As trained instructors in teaching Zumbini we would like to 

share our knowledge with families in the community at no cost. 

The program includes musical instruments, structured and unstructured dance moves, and 

repetitive songs.  Outside in the Park would be a wonderful place for new parents to meet, get to know 

one another and get active with their babies.  The dates of the program are Monday’s from 9:45-11:00 

during the months of June and July. 

Thank you for your consideration of the waiver of fees request for the Zumbini program. 

 

Kind regards, 

Cindy da Costa 

Registered Early Childhood Educator 

West Elgin Community Health Centre 

cdacosta@wechc.on.ca 

519-768-1715 ext. 2202 
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